
Important Notice 

MEETING DATE CHANGE 

The Special Open United Board Budget 
Landscape, Maintenance & Construction, and 

General Services Review Meeting 

Scheduled for Monday, March 25, 2024 has 
been rescheduled. 

The new date is: 

Monday, April 8, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. 

Any questions call 949-268-2047 


